
 

 

 

Can Our Rivers Survive?

You are invited to an evening in 
Garway Village Hall HR2 8RQ 

on  

Friday 5th April  

at 7.00pm until 9.00pm  

Enjoy complimentary light 

refreshment of tea/coffee and 

biscuits and hear about our work 

and the results of two years 

collecting data on Herefordshire 

Rivers including the Garron Brook.  

There is no charge for the event but as the 

capacity of the hall is limited please reserve 

your seat by texting to 07870 948 576 or 

emailing info@cpreherefordshire.org.uk. We 

look forward to sharing our work with the 

Parish, Citizen Scientists and the Garway 

community. 


